
 
                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
2014 / 2015 Newsletter     No.4  Oct. 2015 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
As we venture into a new academic year, I would like to wish you 
all on behalf of the Association for a prosperous, productive and 
professionally rewarding year ahead.  
 
Our Association has been very active recently. Please bookmark 
and visit our website www.hkahss.edu.hk to catch up on latest 
update. To ensure you will not be left out from the 
correspondence, we are grateful if you can also provide us your 
personal mobile and email address when you submit your 
membership application or renewal form. Our email messages or 
SMS notices can drive you directly to the news, events and 
activities you shouldn’t miss.  
 
Glad to share with you a few upcoming events in this edition of 
newsletter and we look forward to meeting you all on various 
occasions. Hope you can save the dates in your schedule! 
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1. Membership Drive (Appendix 1) 
 
a. Full membership (for serving principals) 

The annual membership drive is now under way. For new 
principals who are not members yet, you are cordially 
invited to join us as new members. For members, we are 
grateful for your continuing support in the past and look 
forward to having you again as active, enthusiastic 
members.  

http://www.hkahss.edu.hk/


 
                                                                                                        

 

 
To capture the advantage of our expanding e-platform and the various advance 
functions, you can apply for change or renew your membership on line by clicking 
HERE if you receive the newsletter through the e-platform. To accommodate the 
various needs, we will also be sending this newsletter and membership forms through 
post.  
 

b. Other memberships (for Vice-principals, retired and former principals) 
We value very much the participation of Vice-principals, retired principals and former 
principals in our Association. Please encourage and support your Vice-principals as well 
as former principals of your school to join our Association.  
 

c. Subscription 

Membership Category Subscriptions Remarks 

Full Member 
(Serving principals) 

$300 Annual 

Associate Member 
(Vice-principals) 

$200 Annual 

Life Member 
(Retired principals or principals serving more than 
10 years before leaving the post) 

$300 One-off 

Affiliated Member 
(Previous Full Members leaving the post before 
retiring age and serving less than 10 years) 

$300 One-Off 

 

2.  Self-regulated Learning Festival (SRL Festival) 

The SRL Task Group is going to organize an SRL Festival between 2nd and 6th November 
2015 for the cluster schools. There will be open classes in 11 different schools during 
2nd and 5th November. Then a Joint-school Professional Development Day will be held on 
6th November at Lok Sin Tong Wong Chung Ming Secondary School.  
 
It is expected that through the precious chances of professional exchanges, school 
visits and lesson observations, learning communities and teachers’ collegiality can be 
further developed. The latest information has been posted on our website, 
www.hkahss.edu.hk, you may surf the details of each school and enroll before the 
deadline given.  

 

https://docs.google.com/a/hoyu.edu.hk/forms/d/1Aj8mQVNsOIuT6V8sqTIZ1iGM7uYG6pLMlTE28Cn46gY/viewform
http://www.hkahss.edu.hk/


 
                                                                                                        

 

 

3. Annual General Meeting (Appendix 2) 

The Annual General Meeting for 2015 will be held on 2nd December 2015 Wednesday 

(from 9:00a.m. till lunch time). We have invited Mr. Tim Lui Tim Leung (雷添良先生) BBS, 

JP, the Chairman of the Education Commission as our guest-of-honour to speak on “My 

views on Tomorrow’s Education”. Another Keynote speaker, Ms. Prudence Mak (麥雅端女

士), the Designer of the famous Fatina doll of Chocolate Rain will share with us more on 

the theme - ‘Be a Creative Dreamer’.  

4. Going Digitalized and Better Communication Channels  

To help conserve energy and resources, we have gone digitalized since several years ago. 
After the experience gained over the years, sending information to you through 
electronic means is really efficient and convenient. We will keep this practice, except 
this one due to membership drive, to update you with our upcoming events.  To ensure 
our email messages can be reached to your mailbox, please check the junk or spam 
folder and redirect the messages of info@hkahss.edu.hk to your inbox directory. If you 
have any problems receiving our news through the e-platform, kindly contact Mr. Terry 
Tang at 2448-5102.  
 
Also, the official contact list of members will be uploaded at the Association website. 
To enhance the dissemination of news, short messages (SMS) will be used. So we are 
collecting your mobile phone number for this purpose. The information collected will be 
solely used for the Association communication purposes and will not be divulged to any 
unauthorized person. I hope we will have your understanding and cooperation.   

 

5. Save the Dates for Upcoming Events 

Dates Events Highlights 

2nd-5th November 2015 

Self-Regulated Learning 

Festival 

- Lesson Observation in various 

schools 

6th November 2015 - Joint-School Teachers’ 

Professional Development Day  

mailto:info@hkahss.edu.hk


 
                                                                                                        

 

2nd December 2015 Annual General Meeting - Election, Keynote Speech and 

Lunch 

 

Finally, it is my great pleasure to wish you continued success in the new academic year!.  

 

Best regards,  

Ms. Veronica Yau 

Hon. Secretary 


